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Dear Ms Phillips 

 

Ref: Request for information under Freedom of Information Act 2000  

 

Thank you for your request received 14 February 2023. The Trust’s response is as follows: 

 

Request: Clinical decision support in e-prescribing - within, or in conjunction with, its e-

prescribing systems, Clinical Decision Support (CDS) assists prescribing clinicians 

in safely identifying suitable medicines, doses and titrations, for individual patients. 

Observations - vital signs - a system for electronic recording at the bedside of 

patient vital sign data, together with a mechanism to include in the patient’s 

electronic record.  

Oncology e-prescribing - module or functionality that supports electronic 

chemotherapy prescribing, medication administration and dispensing activities. 

Diagnostic imaging - electronic medical imaging systems providing the core 

capabilities to manage diagnostic images and associated reports. 

Please enter 'No System Installed' or ‘No Department’ under supplier name if your 

trust does not use the system or have the department: 

 

Question 1: Please supply the following information for the above systems: 

 System type – Clinical decision support in e-prescribing 

Supplier name 

System name - 

Date installed - 

Contract expiration - 

Is this contract annually renewed? - Yes/No 

Do you currently have plans to replace this system? - Yes/No 

Procurement framework - 

Other systems it integrates with? – 

Total value of contract (£) – 

Notes - e.g. we are currently out to tender 

Answer: Please see attached: 

• FOI - 2023.115 – Systems. 
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We provide information in accordance with our statutory obligations under the Freedom of 
Information Act. Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) 
Regulations 2003, Tameside and Glossop Integrated Care NHS Foundation Trust asks not to receive 
unsolicited marketing communications.   
 
Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in the terms of 
the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. 
 
You are free to use the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research 
purposes. The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other 
type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require 
the permission of the copyright owner. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to request 
a review of our decision, please write to the Chief Executive Karen James at the above address. 
 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of this request, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner’s Office cannot make a 
decision unless you have exhausted the review/complaints procedure provided by the Trust. The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
http://www.ico.gov.uk/ 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ansuya Patel 
Information Governance Manager 


